Y47
United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT
P.0. Box 1397
Roswell, New Mexico 88201

IN REPLY
REFER TO:

NM~36409 January 13, 1984

CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED
RECEIVED BY

McClellan 0il Corporation JAN 17 1984
Attention: Mr. Paul Ragsdale A

P.0. Drawer 730 <
Roswell, NM 88202 ;

Dear Mr. Ragsdale:

As per your January 12, 1984 telecon with David Glass of this office,
the Application to Drill well No. 4 McClellan Fed. MOC in the SWX%SE4,
Sec. 29, T.. 5 S., R, 25 E., Chaves County, New Mexico, lease NM-36409
1s being cancelled inasmuch as the one-year period for the applica-
tion expired November 4, 1983.

Sincerely yours,
cg/cRic/i‘azcl Bastin

Associate District Manager



